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Seminar on  

ISO 9001 & ISO 14001 Revisions 

Held successfully 
 

The next revision to ISO 9001 and ISO 14001 will bring about further alignment between the 

structure and content of these two quality and environmental management system standards, 

and will give rise to significant changes in the ways in which organisations implement while 

certification bodies audit their management systems. 

 

To provide insights into the revision, HKQAA held a seminar on “ISO 9001 & ISO 14001 

Revisions – What Changes Will Be and Why?” on 29 November and 1 December 2014 at the 

Open University of Hong Kong and the Hong Kong Science Park respectively. The speaker 

was Dr Nigel H. Croft, Chairman of ISO Technical Subcommittee on Quality Systems 

(ISO/TC 176/SC2), who is recognised as one of the world's foremost experts in quality 

management and conformity assessment of management systems. The two seminars 

received overwhelming response and attracted over 600 attendants in total. 

 

To download presentation powerpoint, please click here. 

 

 

 

 

* * * 
For further details, please contact: 

Hong Kong Quality Assurance Agency (HKQAA) 

E-mail:  hkqaa.mkt@hkqaa.org  

Website:  www.hkqaa.org 

Tel:  Hong Kong  -  (852) 2202 9111 

 Shanghai  -  (86 21) 6876 9911 

 Guangzhou  -  (86 20) 8383 3777 
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Booths were placed at the venue of the 

Hong Kong Science Park to promote 

HKQAA’s services 

http://www.hkqaa.org/cmsimg/enewsletter/20141129%20Nigel%20Croft%20ISO%209001%2014001%20Seminar.pdf

